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January 27, 2021  
 
 
  
Dear Frank Panabaker Students and Families,  
  
First and foremost, it has been an honour and a privilege to be part of such a dynamic 
community. It is with mixed emotions that I am writing to let you know that I will be leaving Frank 
Panabaker School on Feb. 26th to be the Principal of Tiffany Hills Elementary School.  
 
My four and a half years here at ASPS/Frank Panabaker School will always hold a special place in my 
heart. I will miss the students, the families and the community dearly! The smiles, the special events, the 
programming, and positive energy that radiates through the halls and classrooms will be missed. I will 
deeply miss the staff, the hardest working, most passionate and creative group I know.  
 
Anyone who has walked through the two buildings recognizes what a special school we are. By 
empowering students, staff, family and community leaders to lead with their hearts and voices, we are 
transforming our school into one of the most engaging, inspiring, and collaborative places to learn, work 
and play.   
 
Second, it brings me comfort in knowing that Mrs. Caitlin Evans will step into the role of Principal here at 
Frank Panabaker School. Her leadership and knowledge of the school’s vision and goals will continue to 
support the vital work that still needs to be done to transition the two sites into one while remaining 
focused on creating a safe, supportive learning environment for all.  
 
And finally, a new Vice Principal will be announced in the near future.   
  
Thank you for the memories, the friendships and the laughs along the way. Go Pumas Go!  
Take care and stay safe.  
  
 
 
 
  
Jenny Seto-Vanderlip  
  
 
 


